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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

Upcoming Events
November

17	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm

21	 Tentative Funshoot 8:30am

December
1	 Board Meeting  7pm 

5	 Orientation  2pm 

6	 Egg Shoot 9 am

15	 General Meeting- 6pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm

January
5	 Board Meeting  7pm 

19	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm

February
2	 Board Meeting  7pm 

16	 General Meeting- 7pm 
	 Junior Meeting 7pm

All Information for the December Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 12/2/20 
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

Not much new to report this month, just a reminder with COVID 
on the rise, we will continue to have membership meetings 
outdoors, so dress appropriately and bring a chair.

It is with much regret that the board of directors has decided 
to cancel the annual Christmas party this year.  We will have 

the meeting at 6:00 pm, but no refreshments or auction.  

Have a safe and successful hunting season this year, and if you get a chance 
take someone new to hunting into the field with you.

We have one orientation left this year:  Saturday 12/5 at 2:00 pm and  
orientation will meet in the upper parking lot. We will not be using the building. 
Please dress for the weather, as we will be doing a walking tour of the grounds 
This is the best time of year to join as our dues run January 1st through De-
cember 31st no matter when you join.  If you have friends or relatives interested 
in joining please direct them to one of these orientations and a membership 
meeting. Have a Healthy and Happy Thanksgiving! —Howard Thompson
			   president@yorkiwla.org

Bridge dedication 
at York IWLA
On Saturday October 24, 2020 
their was a bridge dedication 
ceremony for Corporal Michael 
Cohen at the club grounds. Mr. 
Cohen lost his life on November 
22, 2004 in Fallujah. Iraq  In 
the picture is the sign to be put 
up renaming the bridge on Iron 
stone hill road. In the pictures 
with the Cohen family is Senator 
Kristin Phillips- Hill and  Repre-
sentative Frank Rayan.

Shop on Amazon 
and Give Back!

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2047305 

Amazon donates to 
Izaak Walton League of America, Inc. 

York Chapter No. 67.

CHRISTMAS PARTY CANCELED. 
The Dec Gen membership meeting will still be at 6pm in the front lawn.

http://www.yorkiwla.org
mailto:iwla67newsletter%40gmail?subject=
http://WWW.YORKPISTOL.BLOGSPOT.COM
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html%20
mailto:iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org
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Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

SHOOTING
SPORTS 

3-GUN	      	  York 2020 Vortex Optics   	  
	          Point Series
I have to be honest I was worried that the 2020  
season wouldn’t even happen come March,  
amazingly with the help of so many awesome  
people and the support of IWLA of York, we were able to make 
the 2020 Vortex Optics Point Series a wonderful success, 
despite only having 4 matches. I would like to thank the 49 
people who signed up for the series, and everyone who came 
out this year and shot with us!  
I would also like to thank all our sponsors that make 
this point series possible, as well as all the York 
IWLA members who help set up, and the small  
dedicated team who brings it all together, Kevin 
Downing, George Dorbert, Garrett Boop, Nancy  
& Natalie Webb and many more too long to list. 
Congratulations to Nathan Sypeck on taking top honors for 
the year, to Gregory Senft for earning top senior 
Dave Stephens for earning top Super senior and to  
Natalie Webb for earning not only top junior but top lady also! 
I am looking forward and already preparing the 
2021 Point Series, hope to see you all there.

— Chris Webb
2020 IWI Point Series Shoot Off 
16 began the day but only 1 was still standing in 
the end. Congrats to Nathan Sypeck for his victory!  
You earned it, you were laying down some smok-
ing runs! Thank you to Kevin Downing for doing an awesome 
job running the shoot off and the set up crew for an amazing 
fun day of shoot off action!  More photos to come on the web 
page. Thank you to Jess Aline, Jeremy Gresham 
and Todd Symonds for the photos.

mailto:president@yorkiwla.org
mailto:1stvp@yorkiwla.org
mailto:2ndvp%40yorkiwla.org?subject=
mailto:rescretary@yorkiwla.org
https://www.arrc1.com
http://www.eberlyfuneralhome.com
http://kleppers.com
http://franksgranite.com/index.html
http://www.franksgranite.com
https://www.facebook.com/The-Vortex-Optics-Point-Series-hosted-by-York-Iwla-67-346131998901827/


Corresponding Secretary
Lisa Fuhrman

coorsecretary@yorkiwla.org

Treasurer
Bob Nelson

treasurer@yorkiwla.org

Assistant Treasurer
Lee Hankey

asttreasurer@yorkiwla.org

State Director
Dan Blair

statedir@yorkiwla.org

YORKTOWNE ROOFING & SIDING, INC

261 N. East St. York, PA 17403 • 717-845-9447
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Knaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

CLUB NEWS
ORIENTATIONS - Orientations, is where we tour the grounds and discuss rules 
and features of the club are mandatory for prospective members, and interesting 
for existing members. The last one for this year will be December 5th at 2:00 pm. 
Everyone is welcome to attend.  We meet in the upper floor of the clubhouse.  

Thank you for making the 2020 Newsletters full of great information about our 
amazing club. Without all of you it would not be possible. I would also like to thank 
all the advertisers this year, your ads help fund the expense of the newsletter 
each year. Look in next months Newsletter for 2021 advertising options! Those 
who advertised this year, look in your email inbox for your chance to advertise in 
2021. — Nancy Webb

JUNIORS 
Hi Juniors! 

	 Unfortunately this year’s Halloween party and Christmas party 
have been canceled due to recent world events.  Stayed tuned for winter blues 
projects. I have a few interesting ideas. Thanks, Sarah Chenowith
Visit our Junior Page for more information: http://www.yorkiwla.org/juniors.html 
or contact Sarah Chenowith at 717-841-5136​, juniors@yorkiwla.org 

& Son

3499 Indian Rock Dam Road
York, PA 17408

717-792-4724

Replacement Windows • Electrical
Patio Doors • Family Rooms

Kitchens & Baths • Decks 
Countertops & Backsplashes

 

MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE

NEWSLETTER COMMITTEE

Hello from Membership! 
I also want to make everyone aware that while we cannot renew our memberships 
online, there are several things you can do to help me out. If you go to the  
National website, www.iwla.org, there is a tab titled Member Center.  When you 
click on it, there are links where you can update your address, your phone number 
or add your email.  The York Chapter does not currently share your email address 
with Nationals, so if that is something you are interested in, please update the 
information with them. Please also drop Gary or me a note on email changes,  
because we do use them at the Chapter level. You can also request a  
replacement card if you lost yours and request a copy of a magazine if yours did 
not arrive.  And one last note, please contact me if you know a member who has 
passed so we are able to keep our membership correct. 	— Lisa
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		  Artistic Edges
ALL MAKES FIREARMS • CLOTHING • SAFES 

ACCESSORIES • RELOADING SUPPLIES • WILDLIFE
ART GALLERY & CUSTOM FRAMING
HOURS

Mon 10-6, Tu-Wed- Th 10-7
Fri 10-5 & Sat 10-1

www.artisticedges.com

385 Leaders Heights Road
York PA 17402
717.741.1750

We sell PA Hunting License!

Visit our website or blogspot for more information:
www.yorkiwla.org/shooting-sports.html

	                                                Thank you to the 44 people who came out to 
shoot in October! The next funshoot will depend on weather but is scheduled to 
be November 21st at 8:30 am. Our FunShoots are like a falling steel type shoot. 
They are designed for almost any shooter, from the novice to the experienced 
multigunner. Primary guns are pistols and pistol caliber carbines Yes, .22’s are 
allowed! This is a casual, free form shoot requiring little movement, timers or 
scoring. Come join us! Our primary mission is to provide a venue to introduce 
yourself, your friends and kids to shooting. We are very family friendly!

SHOOTING
SPORTS (CONTINUED)

All of our matches are open to members 
and non-members but most require 
pre-registration.   For the latest information 
on our events check our blog at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly. 
If you have questions about any of the 
matches at our club, or would like to get 
involved with the pistol committee please 
email us at yorksignup@gmail.com 

Upcoming Shooting Sport Schedule: USPSA
84 shooters attended our last match in 
2020.  It started out cold, but ended up 
being a great day.
Congratulations to our winners:
HOA and Open: Christopher Gelnett
Carry Optics: Matthew Schwartz
Limited: Keanu Sy
PCC: Brandon Higbee
Production: Robert Bromiley
Revolver: Rob Naulty
Single Stack: Noel Zarza

We will resume our USPSA matches in 
April 2021.  Follow us on our Facebook page for the latest information.

We are welcoming to new shooters and have new shooter orientations, 
when needed, prior to each match.  Contact us via email with any  
questions. See everyone again in 2021. 
Email yorkuspsa@gmail.com with any questions.

NOVEMBER
• November 1- Egg Shoot
• November 8 - 2-Gun Match
• November 21 - Tentative Fun Shoot 8am

NOVEMBER
• December 6 - Egg Shoot

Check our site at 
www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com 

for the latest information.               

EGG SHOOT FIND OUT MORE

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP						      Our season is done this year. 
Thank you all for coming out this year . Couple of notes. I am looking at last 
Monday in March for opening of new season in 2021. Keep an eye on changes 
in the news letter and website calender. Other news, due to increase of bird 
prices, new prices for a round will increase. 4.50 for adults, 3.50 for juniors.
Look forward to seeing you next year  — Jon Chenowith

FIND OUT MORE

We almost beat the rain thanks to an ear-
ly start.  Thanks to all for coming out.  The 
bonus round turned out to be a lot of fun and 
I believe next month it will be included in the 
$20 entry fee for all, although it will be option-
al and shot after the original round.  We’re still 
learning.  Our next shoot will be December 
6th if the weather cooperates.Check our blog 
at www.yorkpistol.blogspot.com as the dates 
gets closer for more info.
Congratulations to the top 10! 
Howard Thompson 	 MR 	 34
Justin Hartman 	 MR 	 33
Lou Levy 	 MR 	 31
Harley Greene 	 MR 	 29
Jim McConnell 	 MR 	 29
Hunter Shaw 	 MR 	 25
Don Harris 	 MR 	 23
Heather Harris 	 MR 	 23
Austin Shaw 	 MR 	 23

FUNSHOOT FIND OUT MORE

Thank you Jim and Russell  
for a great season!!
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P R O U D LY 
S U P P O R T S
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67
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Visit our website or facebook page for more information:
www.yorkiwla.org/trout.html • www.yorkiwla.org/lake-tonian.html

TROUT COMMITTEE

LAKE TONIAN

Trout Arrived October 7th
Jerry and I would like to thank all the volunteers who are presently feeding the trout. 
The trout feeding will continue for the next six months to ready them for spring stocking. 

Reminder, there are still trout t-shirts available, for $10 each, at the 
clubhouse. 
You can purchase them at Open meetings or contact Bob Nelson at 
treasurer@yorkiwla.org for other options.

If you are interested in stocking trout over the spring, please  
contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org.  

It has been a quiet month around the pond. We haven’t heard of any  
catches or seen any pictures from the membership. I’m as much to blame  
as it’s been a month since I’ve fished the waterway. Even though the weath-
er has turned colder (and the wind has increased), I’m certain the fish are 
still feeding heavily for the upcoming cold water period. 

The regulations will continue as:  
ALL panfish are catch and release. 
ALL largemouth bass 13” and over  
are catch and release, and ALL  
largemouth bass LESS THAN 13”  
are to be removed. 

This month’s spotlight shines on a 
brother/sister team. Hannah and 
Noah Yost were “caught” helping 
control our bass population and  
enjoying the trophy bluegill fishing 
this summer. Hannah learned how 
to ID each fish as well as how to 
properly hold a bass. Noah had 
no problem letting his sister do the 
handling of the fish for pictures!

Visit our website for additional fishing 
info. and recent catches from  
Lake Tonian.   — Zig  
717-578-1718 • zigsjigs@comcast.net
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